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               Re: HB 2132  Oregon Cultural Trust

Hello,

My name is Ann Lackey.  The Oregon Cultural Trust began in 1996 with the
suggestions
from my white paper, THE OREGON AGENDA.  Thanks to the efforts of Roger Martin
and the legislators following that election, the Oregon Cultural Trust was given its
impressive
architectural rendering and implemented by Oregonians.  What a joy it's been for me
to participate in its growth every year since its inception.

Please provide full support for extending the sunset for tax credit contributions to the
Trust
for the Cultural Development Account for 6 years.  Could you also add a provision so
folks
like myself can broaden the offering by donating annuity type funds for grants to
aspiring
and need-based artists and cultural participants?.

In hard times this program has been an economic and psychological boon for
Oregonians.  Many
thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ann Lackey
1117 Spruce Street
Lake Oswego, OR 97034
2/14/2019  Happy Birthday, OREGON
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